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NDT Specialists, Inc. License.No. 48-25917-01 1

ATTN: William Andrae Docket No. 030-30583
President '

1739 South Carferry ,ve

Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Andrae:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by W. P. Reichhold !
of this office on February 24, 1994 and in-office review on March 2, 1994,
of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 48-25917-01,
and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. Larry Scheider, Sr. at the
conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspection
consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative records,
observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel.

1During this inspection, certain of your activities were found to be in
violation of NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice. A

iwritten response is required. '

The following four violations were also identified: (1) a radiography camera
was not labeled with NDT's name, address, and telephone number, (2) pocket
dosimeter readings were not recorded daily, (3) radiation warning labels _on
a radiography camera were almost unreadable, and (4) NDT was not authorized
to transport licensed material in the package (radiography camera) under the
general. license granted in 10 CFR 71.12. However, we are using discretion as
allowed by 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C, Section VII.B in the NRC Enforcement
Policy and are not including these items in the Notice of Violation because
you committed to take appropriate corrective actions, the items are
categorized as Severity level V violations, and the remaining criteria in
the aforementioned Enforcement Policy.are satisfied.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosure, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room.

The response directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget
as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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